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August 31,2012

Ben Corey
The Meeting Illusionist
341 White Ash Place
Gaithersburg, MD 20878

Dear Ben:

I would like to thank you again for your tremendous program held at our annual National
Summit on Health Disparities. Feedback from our attendees that included physicians,
federal and state employees, and allied members of the healthcare community was very
positive.

Importantly, your capacity to integrate into your program key messages associated with
our novel healthcare product, the National Health Index, was right on the mark. As such,
our attendees were both informed and entertained at the same time! Not an easy
accomplishment.

We hope that we can invite you back again.

Regards,

William A. Griffith
Vice President
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